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Purchasing a unionized business? Think about these issues
before the sale
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In a bylined article published by Crain’s Cleveland Business, Melanie Webber explains that it is vital

for buyers and sellers of businesses to understand their legal obligations in relation to the seller’s

union and work together to create a successful outcome. She notes that “[t]he decision to buy or sell

– and the actions taken at and after the time of sale, may significantly impact the company’s legal

obligations to a unionized workforce.” Melanie’s article goes on to provide some important union-

related considerations both buyers and sellers must keep in mind throughout a transaction.

To read the article, visit Crain’s Cleveland Business.
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